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June 23, 2021

Dear friends,
I hope this letter finds you all doing well, and staying safe and healthy during this latest round COVID lockdowns. Deborah and I have been thinking of you all and keeping you in our prayers.
With the help of our elders and our David Findlay, I have been recording and posting our weekly worship services on YouTube, and I hope you have been able to watch them and participate in worship, even at a distance.
As Nova Scotia enters the next phase of reopening, worship services can now be held in our churches.  Here is an update on what’s happening:
This Sunday, 27June, I will be posting another worship service on YouTube.  Our brothers and sisters at Central United Church will be holding in-person worship beginning this week at 10:30 am, and you are invited. They will be hosting worship services for our congregation for most of the month of July. As it stands now, I will probably be covering their service for the last Sunday, which is July 25.  In August, we will be hosting worship services in our sanctuary for both congregations. 
Deborah and I are going to head up to Cape Breton on Sunday, July 4 to visit some friends and enjoy a little vacation time. We will be coming down to Camp Geddie on 10July and I'll be the Chaplain for the camp until 15July.  I am really looking forward to being a part of this exciting ministry to young people of the Synod.  I will still record worship services for 4July and 11July  before I leave town, and you are invited to United Church as well.
Looking forward to the time when we can be together again.
Pastor Tom
2gdaes@gmail.com
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